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Surrey School Calendar 24/25
Next years school calendar is out

and can be found via the link
below

District Calendar
24/25

JOG-A-THON 

Thanks for all your support and generous donations!! 
The process of getting the Gaga Ball Court will take some
time but has been set in motion. More MacBook's will be

ordered with the left over raised Jogathon funds once we
know the exact cost of the gaga ball court. 

More info to come this fall.

THANK YOU!

Our LAST fundraising push for the year is Pizza Vouchers. Please Order for your upcoming 
family Pizza night and help us create fun activities to make your kiddos school experience

oh so fun! 

SEMIAHMOO TRAIL PAC NEWSLETTER

THE COUNT DOWN IS ON!

https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/2024-2025-district-calendar.7397d8165181.pdf
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/2024-2025-district-calendar.7397d8165181.pdf
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TRACK MEET MAY 30th

This is a school planned event; more details will come directly from
school.

The Track Meet runs all day, so please make sure to pack water and
food. Concession will also be available throughout the day, see menu

below.

Shade can be limited, so we recommend you pack sunscreen and a
hat.

Come cheer on Semiahmoo Trail at The South Surrey Track,  please
see schedule of the day below.

Go Coyotes!!!

 Krispy Kreme Donuts $2.00
Pizza by the slice $3.00

 Freezies $2.00
Chips Lays $1.50
Fresh fruit $1.00
Treat Bags $2.00

Water $1.00
Gatorade $3.00

Juice boxes $1.00
Muffins $2.00

Fruit roll ups $1.00
Soft & Chewy Granola Bars $1.00

Pizza Combo $6.00
(Juice box or water,

Donut or bag of chips,
Piece of fruit)

Track Meet Concession Menu
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We are registered with The Bottle Depot’s Express
Fundraising System. If you have bottle refunds at home,

please bag them in a clear bag, take them to any Express
Kiosk, enter the number below in the kiosk to print labels for

your bags and drop them off. All refunds goes directly to
PAC!  

“Phone” number at drop it kiosks to print labels for your
bags: 202-320-2425

Thank You!! 

Bottle Depot  Express Fundraiser

RETURNS ACCEPTED
 ALL  YEAR AROUND!!

PIZZA FUNDRAISER
Order Fresh Slice Vouchers and support

PAC!
How it works: 

Order your vouchers online on your hotlunch
account, we will send home your vouchers

with your child on June 13th

 Redeemable at the White Rock Location,
outside of Semiahmoo Mall with 
NEW LATE OPEN HOURS and  

NO EXPIRY DATE ! 

For every voucher sold, PAC earns $5.

The class who sells the most
vouchers wins a FREE Pizza

Party! 
(minimum requirement

 20 vouchers sold in the class) 
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June 7th  Fresh Slice and Nice
Sushi 

June 14th Boston Pizza and JC’s
Asian Food 

June 21st Freezie Day, pick up
after school

DONT FORGET THAT KIDS STILL
NEED A SNACK FROM HOME ON

HOT LUNCH DAYS. PLEASE
ALWAYS PACK A SNACK.

THANK YOU

Hot Lunch Dates

PAC ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

PAC elections were held at our AGM. We
are pleased to announce your PAC

Executive Board of the 24/25 school year. 
Co President - Sara Block 

Co President- Rachael Marple
Treasurer - Nina Hemmes 

Secretary- Heather Neilsen 
D-PAC Representative - Sheri Hardcastle

Member At Large- Fiona Fu

GAMES DAY- JUNE 7th

Parents are Caregivers are welcome to come cheer
on their kiddos at this highly anticipated annual

event! Division Games Day Schedule to be sent home
shortly. Stay tuned for that.

Due to construction, we will not be having a bike
parade this year. However, the slow bike race in the

field for gr.7's is still running as usual!

PAC provides all students with a snack but Lunch is
either brought from home or you can order hot lunch

for this day.

Teachers are Graciously putting on a Parent
Volunteer Appreciation Station to say Thank You. If
you have been a Parent Volunteer this year, come

and get appreciated!  
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Hot Lunch Coordinator - Tara Sheldrake

Thank You Tara for staying on another year! 
Thanks to Tara’s hard work our hot lunch
program raises approximately $10 000

annually for PAC. 

Translation Coordinator -Fiona Fu

A big Thank You to Fiona who translates PAC
information into Mandarin/Cantonese. Fiona has

agreed to take this role on for another year .

If you want to help Translate PAC
communications to other languages, please email

PAC. 

Year Book Coordinator -Sheri Hardcastle

Thank You to Sheri who agreed to organize and
design our yearbook for her last year as a parent

at Semiahmoo Trail. We will be looking for
someone to take over this role for the 25/26
school year. This person is organized, detail
oriented, have self initiative as well as the 

willingness and ability to learn and utilize basic
design programs. If you are interested,  please

email PAC.  We want this person to get
familiarized with the process next spring to take

over when Sheri leaves. 

PAC Committee Positions 

Newsletter Coordinator - Position vacant

Nina Hemmes currently writes the newsletters.
Anyone interested in taking over for the 24/25

school year. Please email PAC. Newsletters will be
easier to write next year as they can be based on
this year's templates using Canva Software. This

post requires someone who attends PAC
meetings.

Jogathon Coordinator - Sara Block &
Rachael Marple

A big Thank You to Sara & Rachael who agreed to
take this on for another year. 

Social Media Coordinator -Sheri Hardcastle 

Thank You Sheri for taking this on for another year! 

JOIN US,
WE WANT YOU!! 
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Construction Safety

Click Here for 
School Construction Updates

NEXT PAC MEETING , JUNE 20th @ 9AM
ONLINE ON ZOOM

 the meeting link will be sent in an email ahead of time

Contact PAC at 
semiahmootrailpac@gmail.com

Questions?

Happening This Month:
plumbing, sprinkler, HVAC rough-ins, exterior framing and wall finishings, interior steel stud and door

framing electrical rough-ins, social staircase concrete pour, roof membrane installation and 
 window fabrication

Open date: Spring 2025 Likely this is a move-in date of March so classes start in new
rooms after spring break. City occupancy inspection scheduled for January. From here

we have technology staff working, furniture etc.

For Questions & Concerns Please contact our
 District Super Intendent:

  Neder Dhillon at dhillon_n@surreyschools.ca

 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/semiahmootrail/page/162391/construction
https://www.surreyschools.ca/semiahmootrail/page/162391/construction
https://www.surreyschools.ca/semiahmootrail/page/162391/construction

